
IN REPLY REFER TO:

HERITAGE CONSERVATION AND RECREATION SERVICE 
PACIFIC SOUTHWEST REGION 

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94102

BUN 11'979
United States Department of the Interior

M a 4 MS

Honorable Paul N. McCloskey, Jr.
Member, United States House of

Representatives
205 Cannon Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. McCloskey:

Thank you for your letter of May 24, 1979 and support for the 
acquisition of the Ravenswood High School site for park and 
recreation purposes. The proposal was submitted to this office 
on May 17, 1979 by the State of California for financial assist­
ance from the Land and Water Conservation Fund.

We concur that this project is unique and certainly has merit. 
You can be assured that in our review of the project proposal, 
we will consider your comments and justification as well as 
those received from the State and the Ravenswood Park and 
Recreation District.

We have requested additional information from the California 
Department of Parks and Recreation to assist us in reviewing 
our policy. We will keep you informed on the status of the 
Ravenswood project.

/ohn D. Cherry 
/Regional Director

Sincerely yours,


